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Dear Mr. Williams:

SUBJECT: REANALYSIS OF REACTOR COOLANT PUMP SEIZED ROTOR AND

LOSS OF ALL NON-EMERGENCY AC POWER

As a result of several conference calls, you supplied some clarifying in-
formation concerning the reactor coolant pump seized rotor and loss of all
non-emergency AC power accidents. In reviewing this information, several
areas of apparent conflict have been identified. These areas are covered
in the enclosure to this letter and were telecopied to your staff on
January 26 and February 2, 1984.

It is requested that you provide responses to these requests for clarifica-
tion as early as possible in order for the staff to complete its review. Our
current schedule calls for the review to be completed by the Reactor System
Branch by February 29, 1984. If there are any questions, please contact the
Project Manager, D. Sells (301) 491-9735.

The reporting and/or recordkeeping requirements contained in this letter
affect fewer than ten respondents; therefore, OMB clearance is not required
under P.L. 96-511.

Sincerely,

Enclosure:
Request for Additional

Information

ORgnaI sIgned by:

James R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch 83
Division of Licensing

cc: See next page
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